
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
 

Gulf International Services postpones its 2019 Ordinary 
General Assembly meeting 

 
DOHA, Qatar • 16 March 2020 - Gulf International Services (“GIS” or “the Group”; QE: GISS), one 
of the largest diversified services groups in Qatar with interests in oil and gas drilling, insurance, 
helicopter transportation and catering services, today has received notification from Ritz-Carlton 
Hotel - Doha, in which the Company’s 2019 Ordinary General Assembly meeting was scheduled 
to be held, amid safety precautions, banning public events in order to minimize the risk of corona 
virus (COVID-19) spread. Accordingly, GIS has postponed its 2019 Ordinary General Assembly 
meeting, which was scheduled to be held today, Monday 16th of March, 2020. Once the situation 
is improved, details of the Company’s 2019 Ordinary General Assembly meeting will be announced 
only after coordination with the relevant regulatory authorities.  
 
 

-Ends- 
 
About GIS  
Gulf International Services Q.P.S.C. was incorporated as a Qatari joint stock company on February 12, 2008 
by Resolution Number 42 of 2008 of the State of Qatar’s Ministry of Economy and Commerce, pursuant to 
its Memorandum and Articles of Association and Law Number 5 of 2002 concerning Commercial Companies.  
 
Through the Group companies, Gulf International Services Q.P.S.C. operates in four distinct segments - 
insurance and reinsurance, drilling, helicopter transportation and catering services. Qatar Petroleum, the 
largest shareholder, provides all of the head office functions for Gulf International Services Q.P.S.C. through 
a comprehensive service directive. The operations of the subsidiaries remain independently managed by 
their respective Boards of Directors and senior management teams. 
 
For more information about the earnings announcement, email gis@qp.com.qa or visit www.gis.com.qa 
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